
On 2nd July 2024, we gathered for fourth our annual Charlie Chesser Award assembly. This is a time when we
gather together to remember our former pupil, Charlie Chesser. We remember his exceptional kindness, how he
was always thoughtful to others and how caring he was, especially of those who might need a boost or cheering
up. Each class teacher chooses a child in the class who, over the course of the year, has demonstrated some of
these qualities. Congratulations to those who were chosen to receive the award this year.

The recipients were
invited to the front of
the assembly to receive a
special certificate, book
and bookmark. As they
went back to sit down,
their class teacher
pinned a special badge on
them to wear with pride.

Each year, during the assembly, we
learn about one of the quotations on
the beautiful art work in our
playground which also helps us to
remember Charlie. This year we
thought about a quote from Michael
Bond, the author of Paddington Bear:
‘In London everyone is different, and
that means anyone can fit in.’


